
CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION

The medical community is focused on preparation efforts regarding any
potential impacts of Coronavirus (COVID-19) to ensure the safety of our patients, 
physicians, colleagues and visitors. Therefore, per CDC recommendations, we are 
implementing a screening process for visitors coming into our clinic. Please 
review the following questions. If you answer yes to one or more of these
questions, we ask that you to not come in and please reschedule your 
appointment.

1. Do you currently have: cough, fever, rash, runny nose, muscle aches, sore    
 throat? 
2. In the last month, have you had CLOSE CONTACT or been in the same room   
 with a person known to have Coronavirus? 
3. In the last month, have you traveled outside the country? If yes, where? We are  
 taking these proactive measures in an abundance of caution to remain a safe  
 place to work and provide care. 

Thank you for your understanding.

The PIWH Team


